
Warehouse Packing day August 15

Big thanks and best wishes to our summer intern Carla!

The 3rd Thursday of the month is dedicated to receiving, packing and
sorting donations at the W/NP Wisconsin Warehouse. All are welcome to
stop out, pack a box, stay awhile or simply check out the warehouse and
join us for a pot-luck lunch around the noon hour.

PLEASE NOTE THERE IS ROAD CONSTRUCTION ON 2ND DRIVE,
THERE IS ALWAYS ONE LANE OPEN 

CLICK HERE for more info     
2139 N. 2nd Drive
Stevens Point, WI  54481

Firefighters United  

Thank you Lynda for facilitating the much needed computer for the Fire
Station in Esteli, in memory of Dr. Brad Martin  

https://files.constantcontact.com/25f2e35a001/6d1146ef-f76c-413e-9879-49eda8cdefee.pdf


And for dedicating your Facebook Birthday fundraiser to W/NP
Click here to join in

Special offer to bring your membership up to date that
covers both 2019 and 2020!   We understand time goes by
so quickly and it's hard to remember when memberships
are due. 

Membership Desired               
□ Student ($12)
□ Individual ($30)
□ Family ($50)
□ Amigo ($130)
□ Lifetime Member ($500) 

Wisconsin/Nicaragua Partners of the Americas is a 501©3 non-profit organization. All
monies donated are fully tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

W/NP memberships are run calendar year (Jan - Dec) and are a great way to
show your support that helps projects to continue.   

Click here to renew or sign up online
 or mail check to 
W/NP - Membership
Room 129 Nelson Hall, UWSP
Stevens Point, WI  54481 

Thank you notes for all the special efforts that makes these
things possible..... 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/1081967311997054/
https://wisnic.org/involvement/membership/


We love the chairs, thank you so much St. Paul Lutheran School in Stevens Point

"The reason for this is to
give you a thousand thanks
for giving me this wonderful
gift of a bicycle, since it is
very useful, now I can travel
places where I could not go
selling my brooms due to
my deaf mute disability, this
prevents me get ahead.
But I have a lot of will and
effort to live, I thank you for
remembering me. I am very
happy with all of you
because now I can mobilize
in every corner of Puerto
Sandino, Miramar, El
Veleroto sell my brooms
and thus be able to survive.
God continue to bless your
organization, so you can
continue helping people like
me." 

"...first of all thank you for your support to
make it possible to take a course of great
importance, everything was a great success
since I have learned a lot about the making of
mozzarella cheese.  Now it is time to put it into
practice with a new project that I am devising
since I want to buy milk from several
producers and make different types of
cheese, cream, yogurt among other products
derived from milk and thus start my business
considering that the situation to get a job is
difficult. Again I reiterate my thanks to you
since without your support this would not have
been possible." 

Thank you Appleton Partner City!



It's not too early to RSVP:  click here

mailto:wnp@uwsp.edu
https://www.facebook.com/wisnicpartners/
https://twitter.com/WisNicPartners

